
SAL Liaison Mee,ng December 14, 2024 
 
SAL Liaison mee,ng opened at 10 AM on Saturday, December 14, 2024.  Members present: 1st 
Division, Peter Faraci; 2nd Division, Mike Westerhausen; 4th Division, Bill Reed; 5th Division, 
Wm. Flanagan, with 3rd Division, John L. Davis, excused.   
  
Chairman advised members they were a connec,on between their respec,ve divisions and the 
Detachment of Illinois.  They should also be ready to help anyone who asks for it, by giving them 
answers to their ques,ons, or finding out the answer and sharing it with them.   
  
An explana,on was given why there is a new SAL membership person in the office.  The current 
membership person, Art, resigned, with him being replaced by Mike Monroe, part-,me. 
  
There was nothing that would go before the DEC that the commiWee needed to look at.  
  
Bill Flanagan, Chairman 
SAL Liaison 
 


